From: Richard Atherton 
Sent: 06 February 2018 14:39
To: James Kirkham
Subject: 17/02167/F and 17/01268/LB The Old Malthouse, St Johns Road Banbury, conversion to

James,

I have no further comments to add to Nicky Wells’ response dated 10 December 2017.

Regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Richard Atherton

Environmental Health Officer
Cherwell District Council
Public Protection
Bodicote House
Bodicote
Banbury
OX15 4AA
Tel: 01295 227990
Email: public.protection@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk


